The City of Glendale invites you to

EARTH DAY
POP-UP FAIR

SATURDAY, APRIL 23, 2022
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

ARTSAKH PASEO

Between Wilson Ave. & Broadway

get involved in climate change action.

e Check out local green businesses, tasty food stands, games,
and interactive workshops.

Also learn more about California’s SB1383 law towards
Zero Waste and how this applies to you as a Glendale Resident!

For more information, call the Office of Sustainability at (818) 548-3320 or email Sustainability@Glendaleca.gov.

@ @GlendaleSustainability
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